No:150/2015

The ASEAN Secretariat presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions of ASEAN
Member States, and has the honour to refer to the Protocol to Implement the Sixth Package of
Commitments on Financial Services under the ASEAN Framework Agreement on Services,

signed on 20 March 2015 in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

The ASEAN Secretariat would like to inform the Permanent Missions that the
Government of the Kingdom of Thailand has notified the ASEAN Secretariat of the completion
of its internal procedures of ratification or acceptance of the said Protocol and the commitments
set out in the Annexes in accordance with Paragraph 8 of the said Protocol. The Notification is

attached herewith for your kind reference.

The ASEAN Secretariat would appreciate it if this information including Notification could

be forwarded to the appropriate authority/destination.
The ASEAN Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent

Missions of ASEAN Member States the assurances of its highest consideration.

Jakarta, 30 June 2015

Permanent Missions of ASEAN Member States

Jakarta



